


The disproportionate representation of Black students and students with disabilities
in the suspension-population is indicative of the large numbers of Black and

disabled adults in our jails and prisons not just here in Maryland but across the
nation.

For students with disabilities, there are already systems in place that are
underutilized for addressing the problem behavior, including correctly identifying
students with disabilities through existing special education process and planning
for appropriate accommodations and services for those students. The Arc Maryland
acknowledges the work that Maryland State Department of Education has before it
and is thankful to the Division of Special Education & Early Intervention Services
under the leadership of Marcella E. Franczkowski, Assistant State Superintendent
for taking the charge and moving Maryland forward on not disproportionately
identifying students with disabilities by race or ethnicity or disproportionately
suspending or expelling students with disabilities by race or ethnicity.

The Arc Maryland understands we all play an important role in decreasing
disproportionality and improving educational outcomes for students with
disabilities and color. We have to promote alternatives to ineffective out-of-school
suspensions and expulsions and protect education funding and strengthen the

education funding formula to be equitable and adequate to support special education
programs.

The Arc Maryland sees this as a new era in the education of Maryland students and
students with disabilities in creating a new funding formula. We thank you for the
opportunity to share our testimony as you move forward.

For further information, please contact: Tonia Ferguson, Esq.,

or (410) 571-9320.

To create a world where children and adults with intellectual and develop

al disabilities have and enjoy equal rights and opportunities





